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March 8, 2021 

 

 

 

Dr. Elliot Stern 

President  

Saddleback College 

28000 Marguerite Parkway 

Mission Viejo, CA 92692 

 

Dear Dr. Stern: 

 

Thank you for your timely submission of the Midterm Report from Saddleback College.  

 

Midterm Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution. We greatly appreciate 

the College’s work in the continuous improvement process and care taken to produce the 

Midterm Report. The Accrediting Commission will review the report at its June 2021 meeting. 

 

As always, please feel free to contact me at any time during the accreditation cycle and I look 

forward to our continued work together. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Bontenbal, Ed.D. 

President 

 

KB/tl 

 

cc:  Ms. Tram Vo-Kumamoto, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
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